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https://tinyurl.com/svcxjaq   
@11:00am on  

Our Sunday sermon and prayers  

The MiniLINK  

United Methodist Church  

September 19th, 2021  

Because of the rising COVID numbers, Anchor Park UMC will return to on-line 

worship. The Reopening Safely Team is monitoring the situation and hopes to 

return to in -person worship when our daily case count is once again below 70 

per 100,000.   

Anchor Park UMW committees can continue to meet in the building, 

observing required masking, social distancing and no more than 10 in the 

meeting rooms at a time. Most committees have been meeting using Zoom. If 

this impacts your committee, please contact Sandra for assistance with your 

meeting plans. 

Outside groups may continue to meet, observing required masking and social 

distancing. If you have any questions about this, please contact Sandra for 

assistance. 

Thank you,  Sandra and the Reopening Safely Team . 

For September 12th, 2021  

 

https://tinyurl.com/svcxjaq


ǹŴ"Ɩ ̂ȹȉɔƖŦ ƶȉ ȹȉ±"Ⱥ̃ "Ɩ| !ť  

Child Halloween goodie bags.  

Wʼ ʸˉʼ Fʸˀˋʿʽˌ˃ ˀ˅ ˆˌˉ Gˀˍˀ˅ʾ 
Giving for week ending Sept 18 

 

General Budget: $  

Building Use $  

Apportionments  $  

Memorial Savings $  

 $  

Online Giving  

 

 

 

 

 

Anchor Park's United Methodist 

Women will be holding an  

on-line auction in November of this year, so 

plan now for what you might be able to create 

and/or contribute to the auction.   More specific 

information will be shared as more details are 

worked on and confirmed, so keep your eyes 

Ƶɔȉ °ǺĜl ʱƶɔȺĊ óȉƶɔǺ̃ȡ ±ííƶȉȺȡ ĜƖ 

providing a needed resource to many 

of our neighbors, both homeless and that live in our own 

neighborhood, have made and continue to make, a difference in 

their lives and in ours. And amazingly, the Blessing Box touched the 

life of an anonymous person that paid to have the Blessing Box 

rebuilt.   

Some of our neighbors have let it be known that it has really 

helped them during times of need and some of our neighbors are 

now even donating items and placing them in the box! How heart -

warming is that?! Such a simple act of love has created a 

chain reaction.  Such goes the missions of God. 

The donated items are going at a little faster pace 

right now. Maybe because school started back?? And with winter knocking at our 

door, items will be utilized faster and faster. We want you to know that we have 

storage room in the closet next to the office for all the items that are donated. So 

when you go to Costco, Carrs, Fred Meyers, Walmart, wherever, if you want to buy in 

bulk, we do have the room to store it all.  And it will get used!  

  
Please, Bless the Blessing Box 

Winter is coming !!  

Computer: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88936069552?pwd=ZDQwNFJpMnVJMnFPbW8zTjI ybFNaUT09 

Meeting ID:  889 3606 9552    Passcode:  APUMC 

 

Dial/Call In: 301-715-8592  

enter Meeting ID: 889 3606 9552# Passcode: 753268 

One tap mobile: 

+16699006833,,88936069552#,,,,,,0#,,753268# (San Jose) 

+12532158782,,88936069552#,,,,,,0#,,753268# (Tacoma) 

Trunk or Treat offers our community 

an alternate to traditional Halloween 

activities.  
 

You can help! 
 

1. Decorate your trunk and join 

the parade of cars that we hope will 

line the parking lot. Have fun 

putting together a theme and 

decking out your trunk.  
 

2. Donate candy! ʱƶɔ |ƶƖ̃Ⱥ Ċ"ʘ± Ⱥƶ 
decorate to participate.  

 Candy - any variety individually 

 wrapped.  THANK YOU 
 

3. Ideas about how we can make this 

a success? Share, share, share! 
 

4. Pray that this event is a successful 

 outreach to our community.  

Due to technical errors the giving 

numbers are not available for this week. 

Next week will beak down of the giving 

for both weeks. 

Tomorrow evening �« September 20th .  Those 

who feel comfortable gathering in person with 

masks and social distancing are welcome to 

gather at Anchor Park while others who prefer to 

gather by zoom (or find it more convenient) are 

also welcome as we always have that option 

"ʘ"ĜŴ"bŴ± "ȡ ʞ±ŴŴ˱ {ɔȉĜƖô ƶɔȉ ȺĜƌ± Ⱥƶô±ȺĊ±ȉ ʞ±̃ŴŴ 

share some sort of devotional and enjoy each 

ƶȺĊ±ȉ̃ȡ lƶƌǺ"Ɩʲ "ȡ ʞ± ʞƶȉŦ ƶƖ ǺȉƶŞ±lȺȡ ƶí Ŵƶʘ± 

and warmth to be shared with others as an 

±ʬǺȉ±ȡȡĜƶƖ ƶí óƶ|̃ȡ Ŵƶʘ±˱ ȹĊĜȡ ôȉƶɔǺ Ĝȡ ƶǺ±Ɩ Ⱥƶ 

anyone who may be interested, so consider 

joining us.  Have questions?  Feel free to reach 

out to Jo Anne Hayden at hayden@alaskan.net or 

903-5025.  It is helpful if you plan to join us in 

person to let Jo Anne Hayden know so that you 

are kept updated on current information for that 

evening.   
Zoom information:   Computer: https://

greaternw.zoom.us/j/225718367   

Smart Device/App Meeting ID: 225 

718 367  

Call In/Audio only: 301 -715-8592  

Meeting ID: 225 718 367#               

The link should be live by 6:25 pm.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88936069552?pwd=ZDQwNFJpMnVJMnFPbW8zTjIybFNaUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88936069552?pwd=ZDQwNFJpMnVJMnFPbW8zTjIybFNaUT09

